

March 18, 2021

Dear Members,

The recent senseless attacks against Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders have brought to light that our work against racism is far from over. Our Chamber's strength is grounded in truly reflecting the diversity of our community and advocating for an inclusive business climate that creates equitable access for all to thrive. The Chamber condemns all forms of racism and violence against Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders.

Julie Coons

President and CEO

Northern Virginia Chamber of Commerce